
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    !
TREASURES REPORT !

!
SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 
  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Credits 40.00 New member Debits 158.97 grass seed Last month 
total

Credits Debits 30.00 Pizza & drink

Credits Debits Current total 1,752.49

Accepted without changes

 Members were reminded to use pilot stations and to stay behind safety fence while not flying.  Also, 
pilots  
And spectators should not fly/view planes at the end of the pits area.  Also pilots need to be aware of 
the sun 
Angle this time of year and to fly at the end of the field or over/below the sun.

Our Cub cadet is OOS, throws mower belt.  Bill Landis has mower and is checking it out.  Our field 
tent has  
Been blown over, Gary Rodriquez has volunteered to make new larger stakes to hold tent in place. 
We need to resume our search for a flying field as Mr. Musser has been in poor health lately.   And it is 
Believe that if he passes, the farm will be sold for real estate. 
The Clover on the field is becoming somewhat of a concern.  We may need to spray large patches of 
clover to 
Reduce the clover as it is very hard to cut and leaves large clumps on the field after cutting.

• Our web site is now searchable on common search engines. 
• Our float fly for June 14

bring  
Directional signs with others to bring food and drink and grill. 

• Our tax exempt status is currently being processed by the Fed government and our check has been 
cashed. 
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• New member Jody Fink was voted into the club. 
• Bill Landis has club T-shirts for sale. 
• War Birds over Gettysburg is schedule for 6/21 thru 6/22. 
• All members were asked to help with mowing the field.


